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How the NT News 
reported race in the 

1970’s
	 The article above and letters to the editor at left 
were taken from two editions of the NT News in 
January of 1970. While the News already reprinted the 
article as part of the 100 year Examiner, we believe 
it is worth revisiting in order to look at the backlash 
and criticism it recieved following publication. The 
black student population especially took issue with 
the article and the way the News made generalizations 
about the experiences of minorities at NT.
	 It is clear that the reoprting on the seminar for 
black students was flawed. Rather than quoting 
directly from students or including a variety of 
perspectives, the News paraphrased what they believed 
to be the experiences of black students.
	 “They have, they say, tried to think white, and act 
white, but they have reached the conclusion that they 
have only been fooling themselves,” the article above 
said.
	 As is clearly indicated by the letters to the editor, 
this was not an accurate representation of all black 
students. While the intention of the article may have 
been good, these generalizations are symptomatic of a 
news staff lacking diversity.
	 NT is still a largely homogenous school racially. 
While the News staff today does include writers of 
a variety of ethnic backgrounds, we recognize that 
we are still lacking black voices on our staff. We also 
recognize that we can never capture the entire range of 
experiences any of category of students as we continue 
to strive to address the issues, changes, and problems 
that need to talked about within our school community.


